
 
 
 
 
 

Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 
Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you for expressing an interest in joining our new Breakfast Club.  

 

The club will be open from Monday 19th February to all children in Reception to Year 6 from 8.00 am – 8.50 am.  

Children can be dropped off at any time during these times.  We will provide children with breakfast and a drink 

before school at a cost of £1.00 per session.   

 

If you wish your child to attend Breakfast Club please fill in the slip below and indicate which days you would like 

your child to attend.   

 

All slips should be returned to school by Friday 9th February 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss L Clapham 

Head of School 

 

I wish for my child to attend the breakfast club from Monday 19th February 2018. 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________  Child’s class: __________________ 

 

Days I would like my child to attend: 

Monday 

Breakfast Club 

Tuesday 

Breakfast Club 

Wednesday 

Breakfast Club 

Thursday 

Breakfast Club 

Friday 

Breakfast Club 

 

 

    

 

Any medical conditions: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact number ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name Printed: ______________________________________________________________________________ 


